Open Letter to all BACDSC members from the desk of
President Celia May Baldwin (CM)

Today is Monday, June 21, 2021. There are still many
questions floating around.

1. Is the community room of F.O.G. open to public? No.
2. Is DCC in Hayward open? Not yet.

3. Can we have bingo outside? Nope. It is crazy.

4. Can we begin our “postponed” events now? Soon.

5. Do other senior clubs have their calendars for 2021 ready?
No.

DO NOT LOSE HOPE!!
We will be doing all these above very SOON!

While waiting, go and get your vaccines!






